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5. Declarations of Interest 
 

There were no declarations received at this stage. 
 
6. Minutes of this meeting  

 
RESOLVED :  
 

THAT the Chairman be authorised to sign, as a true record, a copy of 
the Minutes when they had been produced. 

 
7. Reports of the Director of Children’s Services 
 

The Chairman welcomed those present and introduced members of the 
Committee.  He confirmed that all members had read the papers and outlined 
the procedure that was to be followed. 
 
Consideration was given to appeals relating to Home to School Transport. 

 
(a) Hearing 155 - 2-17/18 

 
Although the appellant had confirmed they would attend the hearing, 
they did not show, the chairman agreed to wait 10 minutes in case the 
appellant was running late. 
 
Following representations from the Children’s Services representative, 
questions were asked by members of the Sub Committee. 
 
The Children’s Services representative then withdrew, whilst the Sub 
Committee adjourned to consider the appeal. 
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The Sub Committee, having considered all the reasons given by the 
appellant in their written submission, and decided that the appeal 
should be refused. 

 
It was noted that the appellant had exercised their parental choice for 
their child not to attend the priority school. 
 
RESOLVED: 
 

THAT the appeal be refused. 
 

(b) Hearing 156 - 2017/18 
 
This item was withdrawn. 
 

(c) Hearing 157 - 2017/18 
 

The appellants had not confirmed if they could attend the hearing, the 
chairman agreed to wait 10 minutes in case the appellant was running 
late. 
 
Following representations from the Children’s Services representative, 
questions were asked by members of the Sub Committee. 
 
The Children’s Services representative then withdrew, whilst the Sub 
Committee adjourned to consider the appeal. 
 
The Sub Committee, having considered all the reasons given by the 
appellant in their written submission, and decided that the appeal 
should be refused. 

 
It was noted that the appellant had exercised their parental choice for 
their child not to attend the priority school. 
 
RESOLVED: 
 

THAT the appeal be refused. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CHAIRMAN 


